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Hi Edwin,
Many thanks for that.

On behalf of Robert Largan MP, please could we request an Open Floor Hearing for Robert to
speak at? Preferably week commencing 4 April.

Please let me know if you require any more information.
Kind regards

Jamie

Jamie Douglas
Office Manager
Office of Robert Largan MP






